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Feb. 13,2022 

Dear Margo Wagner, 

As you know the Mahood Falls Community Society owns a property where we hope to 

eventually build a fire hall/community hall, if and when we can raise the necessary funding.  

In the mean time we want to erect a large information sign board, to inform people of 

community events,  complete with a shelter that will permit us to hold some of our 

community meetings and functions on site. 

Is it possible to receive some funding to enable us to purchase construction supplies so we 

can get to work as we try to recover from all the Covid restrictions.  The cost of 

construction materials have skyrocketed and our ability to do fund raising has been 

seriously hampered by Covid rules. 

We have estimated our initial supplies needed to be in the $3000.00 range.  Anything that 

the CRD can do to help us put this property to good community use would be greatly 

appreciated .  

Sincerely, 

Robert MacKenzie 


